
From: WALTER L FURST [mailto:furstwalterleo12@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 3:19 PM 
To: Martin, Jackie <JMartin@London.ca>; Rammeloo, Ashley <arammelo@London.ca> 
Subject: CANADIAN GEOGRAPHIC April 2016, pgs.26-27 
 
Their “Infographic” depicts a Low Dam concept for small rivers, a Specialty of the GREEN BUG ENERGY 
INC., DEHLI, ON. The article explains safe water flow  driving a small power generator and a screw 
designed to ensure safe passage for fish and other aquatic species. Apparently there is a feature story 
about GreenBug Energy’s Turbines at mag.cangeo.ca/apr16/greenbug.  
My wife and I are supporters of the  One River Concept and like the idea, as  published in above 
mentioned magazine, to be considered, possibly incorporated, in the final version of the London’s 
Masterplan. 
 
Sincerely, Walter & Christine Furst,  17 Westmorland Court 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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